
Forest School Fire Policy
 

Emergency whistle attached to clothing of all staff working in Forest
School is blown.

 
The children come to the staff upon the blowing of the whistle. The

Supervisor will look for the nearest safest place for the children to come
to.

 
One staff member will lift the Walkodiles if possible. Children will be put

into this at a safe time.
 

Another staff member will phone the emergency services while
evacuating the forest.

 
The children will be encouraged to stay calm and walk safely back to their

base in our Forest School building.

 



Forest School Fire Policy

Staff will quickly assess what the safest route to take will be if the 
normal route back to the building is obstructed in any way.

All staff are trained in fire evacuation procedure and are aware of this 
policy.

When doing circle time, the children will be taught daily about the risk of 
fire and the procedure they need to follow if they are in a Forest Fire 

situation.
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